
DR. SEUSS WEEK AND LITERACY NIGHT 
March 4th – 8th 

 
We are excited for Dr. Seuss Week and Literacy Night and hope that you will be, too! 

Following are some of the fun things we will be doing: 
 

POSTERS 
This is not a contest, but all students who make a poster will receive a participation prize! 

Posters need to be on a ½ sheet of poster board and turned in to the K-4 office by Feb. 28th. 
Posters should be about a favorite Dr. Seuss quote. All posters will be displayed during Dr. Seuss Week. 

 
DOOR DECORATING CONTEST 

Each class (K-5) will be decorating their classroom door with a Dr. Seuss theme. Each grade will be 
judged for the “most creative.” The winning class from each grade will receive prizes! Doors need to be 

ready to go on Mar. 4th. Judging will take place at 2:00 on Mar. 5th. 
 

CRAZINESS 
Mar. 4th: wear RED 

Mar. 5th: wear silly hats and ties 
Mar. 6th: wear silly or mismatched shoes and socks 

Mar. 7th: nothing during school – dress as your favorite Dr. Seuss character when you come to Literacy 
Night (choir students will already have costumes for the play) 

Mar. 8th: fix your hair silly or like a Dr. Seuss character (hair paint is not permitted!) 
 

READING 
The class in each grade who reads the most Dr. Seuss books by the end of the day on 

Thursday will win prizes!  
 

LUNCHTIME FUN 
During lunch on Thursday, we will be showing Dr. Seuss video clips.  

 
We will also have a contest each day to see if students know their Dr. Seuss quotes. After lunch each day 

during the week, we will give a FREE DRESS DOWN DAY ticket to the first five names drawn with the 
correct answers to the daily quotes. 

 
LITERACY NIGHT 

March 7th 6-7:30pm, K-4 gym 
 

We have such a fun night planned! 
Choir performance: “The Lorax” 6:30-7:00pm. 

Photo booth w/Dr. Seuss props (bring your own camera to take pictures!) 
1 Fish, 2 Fish guessing game: guess the number of fish in the bowl to win a Kindle (and the fish)! 

Crafts and games 
 

Each family attending Literacy Night will receive one free Dr. Seuss book! 
 

We hope to see you all there! 


